Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, October 16, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. CDT
PLACE: Trinity Baptist Church, Fellowship Hall, 5301 U.S. Highway 90, Milton, Florida 32571
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The intent is to upgrade the existing median opening, modifying full access to a left turn median opening. This project also includes coordination efforts with Santa Rosa County for planned improvements to Pace Lane.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mike Proctor, FDOT Project Manager, 6025 Old Bagdad Highway, Milton, FL 32583, toll-free (877)863-6782, or via email mike.proctor@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mike Proctor, 6025 Old Bagdad Highway, Milton, FL 32583, toll-free (877)863-6782, or via email mike.proctor@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
